
Class of 2021 Class of 2022 Class of 2023

Chris Butto Cheryl Ames, Secretary Paul Joslin

Mary Hobart Steve Drabkowski Rich Kirk

Catherine Stuart, Rector’s Warden Cathy Hetznecker Andrew Coonradt, Accounting Warden

Regular Meeting of the Vestry

THE NEVIL MEMORIAL CHURCH OF ST. GEORGE, ARDMORE, PA
Tuesday, June 2, 2020

Present: Cheryl Ames, Chris Butto, Andrew Coonradt, Fr. Joel Daniels, Cathy Hetznecker, Mary Hobart, Paul 

Joslin, Rich Kirk, Catherine Stuart 

Absent: Steve Drabkowski, Jeremiah Mustered

NOTE: Meeting held through Zoom in accordance with diocesan order 

EVENING PRAYER 7:09 pm

REVIEW OF MINUTES FROM May 5, 2020 7:20 pm 

Andrew Coonradt made a motion to accept minutes

Chris Butto second

RECTOR’S REPORT 7:25 pm

Check-in regarding current practices in response to COVID-19

o Positive comments on online service

o Discussion on possibly starting Sunday service earlier, decision to stay as current schedule to not 

cause confusion or possibly lose participants. 

Plans for summer and fall

o No plans for change with protocols of reopening.  

o Survey to parishioners end of June to plan information back to parishioners by August.

o Smaller breakout services will begin later this summer, date to be determined. 

RECTOR’S WARDEN’S REPORT 7:49 pm

No report this month

Continue to reach out to sheep and check in.

ACCOUNTING WARDEN’S REPORT 7:51 pm

Financial reports

Chris Butto made a motion to accept wardens report 

Cathy Hetznecker second 

Motion approved unanimously 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

STEWARDSHIP 8:00 pm                      

No report this month

BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS 8:00 pm

Report submitted electronically

Many thanks to the grounds crew.  



Class of 2021 Class of 2022 Class of 2023

Chris Butto Cheryl Ames, Secretary Paul Joslin

Mary Hobart Steve Drabkowski Rich Kirk

Catherine Stuart, Rector’s Warden Cathy Hetznecker Andrew Coonradt, Accounting Warden

SOCIAL, OUTREACH, CALENDAR, AND COMMUNICATIONS 8:06 pm

No report this month

SHEEP CONCERNS 8:06 pm

Discussed sheep in care facilities.  

AFFIRMATIONS 8:11 pm

ADJOURNMENT                  8:12 pm

Mary Hobart made a motion to accept wardens report 

Catherine Stuart second 

Motion approved unanimously


